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November 20th  2013
Healthy Lunches
We are delighted to see so many children with healthy lunches since September.  The number of sugary drinks/juices has reduced substantially.  Many thanks to all parents for supporting us on this important issue. 
Science Week

It is science week in the school this week.  All classes have been supplied with experiments from the Energy, Forces and Materials strands of the Revised Curriculum.  These experiments will involve the use of Mathematics in Science and will be documented and photographed as one of five steps towards the Discover Primary Science Award for 2013/14.

Cake Sale

The eagerly awaited Annual Christmas Cake sale will take place on the 6th December. The PTA is currently collecting prizes for the Raffle. If anyone is in a position to donate a prize, please drop it into the school before the 30th November. Also, if anyone has baskets that they could donate so that we put together prize hampers, they would be greatly appreciated. Drop them into the office please.
After School Hockey

We need some more parent volunteers for after school hockey.  If you have not already taken a turn you might sign the sheet near the main door.

Halla on Wet Mornings

Thanks to all for saying goodbye to your children from Senior Infants upwards at the main door, it has greatly helped to decrease congestion in the Halla.

Diary Date
Carol Service December 10th at 7.00 p.m. in the Church.

P/T Meetings
Parent/Teacher Meetings for Junior Infants are held in January, you will receive more information nearer the date.
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